
RUNNER, RUNNER, RUNNER PRESENTATION 

AT JANUARY 2, MEETING

Following the January 2, 2009, meeting of the Firefighters’ Association, 7:30 pm at
West Corners, Dave Reese, President of the Broome County Fire Police Association
will do a presentation on “Runner, Runner, Runner”.  This new program is designed
to improve scene safety by making emergency personnel aware when a vehicle has
gotten by police and fire police and is heading into the scene.   Vehicles often
disregard barricades and police lines and drive right into an incident putting the
lives of emergency responders- fire, police, and EMS, and victims in jeopardy.  

The “Runner, runner, runner” call is to make emergency personnel aware that a
vehicle may be heading in their direction and they should do what they can to
protect themselves, other  personnel and victims at the incident scene. 

Hope you will join us for refreshments at 7 pm, the meeting at 7:30 pm and this
informative presentation immediately following our meeting.  
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